
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 In our classroom we follow an acceptable use policy daily. This is to ensure 

that all students are held accountable for their behavior. This also keeps students 

on track and lets them know what is expected of them. I think this is something 

great for classrooms, but it can also be very beneficial at home. I have attached a 

template of an at home acceptable use policy where you can go in and fill out some 

rules you have for your child. This is in no way required it is just a resource I 

wanted to give you! I hope this helps you in some way and that you and your child 

have success by using it! If you have any questions let me know!  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Nahlen 


